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Lake City Municipal Sewer Authority Meeting of March 24™,2020

This meeting was held at the Lake City Municipal Building in the Council Chambers and
started at 7:00 p.m.

Attending: Robert Pier — Chairman; David Jackson Vice-Chair; Joseph Legnasky; Rick
York; Darwin Michielson - absent; Engineer Steve Halmi; Attorney Gary Bax.

Visitors:

Public Comment:

Bills for approval:
Deiss & Halmi Engineering Inc. Invoice # 1-20-36 - $1482.33 check # 1110

West County News Journal —#01800181 advertise the audit report - $248.25
check #1112

West County News Journal - #01800179 advertise the audit report - $288.75
check # 1111

Deiss & Halmi Engineering Inc. Invoice # 2-20-33 — General - $2175.05 check #
1108

Deiss & Halmi Engineering Inc. Invoice # 4-20-17 - April 2020 - $695.00 check
#1113

The above bills have been paid since our February 1 1™, 2020 meeting

Our scheduled March 24", 2020 meeting was cancelled due to Covid-19

As most of you know the Walnut Grove sewer project is moving forward Lake City
Borough has applied for a grant from CDGB for the maximum of $100,000 and the
authority will support the balance required of $97,000 and the engineering cost will be
covered by Lake City Borough. This grant is a federal and state grant and will be voted
on by the CDGB committee later in the year with projected start time in 2021 late spring.

At this time communications will be thru email or phone by Bob Pier until we are able to
discuss critical items; unless there is government monies available to extend sewer line
project the borough is not willing to impose additional costs on the home owners for
sewer extensions.

Stay Safe



